
 

 

A Public Hearing of the Charlotte County Board of Supervisors was held at the 

Administration Building of said county on May 22, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Present: Garland H. Hamlett, Jr. - Chairman 

  Gary D. Walker 

  Kay Pierantoni 

  Robert L. Shook, Jr. 

  Donna Fore 

   

 

Absent: Royal Freeman 

 

 

Chairman Hamlett called the Public Hearing to order. 

 

Kay M. Pierantoni gave the Invocation. 

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public comment on the Proposed FY 

2020 Budget. 

 

Terry Ramsey addressed the Board with concerns over the way the Budget has been 

presented.  Mr. Ramsey also ask of the Board for the $7.3 Million PPEA Phase II 

Project not be approved for the FY2020 Budget. 

 

Douglas Randolph addressed the Board and provided information on the Piedmont 

Area Veterans Council.  Mr. Randolph thanked the Board for the financial support 

for the Veterans Council.   

 

 

Being no further comment the Public Comment was closed. 

 

Chairman Hamlett adjourned the Public Hearing. 

 

 


